
Superior Court of California 
County of Marin 

 
 

 
 

COURT ADMINISTRATION 

 

 
  

 3501 Civic Center Drive, Room 116  
P.O. Box 4988 

 San Rafael, CA 94913-4988 
(415) 444-7020 

 
 

October 9, 2025 
 
 

PUBLIC NOTICE 
 

MARIN SUPERIOR COURT TO IMPLEMENT E-FILING AUTOMATION TOOL 
 
 
 

 
The Superior Court of California, County of Marin, is excited to announce the launch of a new e-Filing 
automation tool on October 15, 2025. This innovative tool, supported by the Judicial Council of 
California’s IT Modernization Grant Program, is set to enhance our operational efficiency by improving the 
speed and accuracy of processing designated non-criminal subsequent case documents. 
 
The automation tool will continuously monitor for submitted e-Filed documents within its scope, ensuring 
timely processing and reducing the potential for backlogs. A notable change for users will be the 
appearance of the block stamp on automatically accepted e-Filed documents, featuring the designation 
"Automated Court Assistant," instead of a clerk's name.  
 
We appreciate your support and understanding as we implement this advancement designed to better 
serve our community. 
 
Below is an example of the block stamp appearance on automatically accepted e-Filed documents:  
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